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Every day, in every way, Huskies get better and 

better and better. 

Monday 
08/24 

Tuesday 
08/25 

Wednesday 
08/26 

Thursday 
08/27 

Friday 
08/28 

    CUSD Board Meeting 
6:30 pm-8:30 pm 

   

Lunch 

Breakfast and Lunch  
available @ CWHS from  

6:30 am – 8:30 am  
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CUSD Meal Service Information  

Breakfast and lunch will be available for drive-through pick-up daily, from 
6:30 am - 8:30 am at Clovis West,  beginning August 17th.  

  
Meals are only available to students enrolled in Clovis Unified. Must show 

student ID to receive a meal.  
Acceptable forms of ID include: 

Student ID card 
Mobile ID card (available on the Student Connection mobile app) 

Student profile printout from Parent Connection.   
 

Please see cusd.com/campuscatering.aspx for more information on meal 
service. 

PTC Corner 

We are so glad to be back in class, virtually! Your PTC 

team would LOVE to get to know YOU! Please join our first 

meeting of the school year via ZOOM on Tuesday, Septem-

ber 8th at 7pm.  The ZOOM details will be posted on our 

Facebook page, www.facebook.com/MapleCreekPTC.  During 

that meeting we will be reviewing the 20/21 budget for 

approval. 

Also, please be sure to update your information in the direc-

tory, MapleCreekPTC.MembershipToolkit.com. 

Meet your Executive Board: 

President, Lee Ann Hutchings  

Vice President, Crystal Kelley 

Treasurer, Stephanie Walzberg 

Fundraising Chair, Tami Frediani 

Secretary, Melanie Bradford 

Lastly, we are really excited to announce that the school board ap-

proved our fundraising list and we look forward to sharing the list 

with you. 

 

Having a technology problem….check out https://
maplecreek.cusd.com/  or  https://www.cusd.com/ 

TechnologyHelpforStudents.aspx for some helpful tips  

and tricks.  If you are still having problems, please call  

Mrs. Folweiler at Maple Creek at 327-7381, and she will  

try to offer additional help and assistance. 
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